Wells, Chris

Mr. Browne,

To: <

I am writing to express full support for your conditional use permit at Working Draft. My wife, Kathy, and I are unable to attend tonight's meeting, so we are registering our support via e-mail.

We attended your neighborhood meeting at Luke's House, asked questions, and saw and heard plans for the proposed patio, and outdoor hours.

We reside at Williamson which is almost directly behind the brew pub. Our condo unit, which we own, is on the back corner of our building closest to the proposed patio. You completely satisfied our concerns about noise, crowd control, aesthetics, etc.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance in documenting our support for the proposed project.

Best wishes,

Jeff & Kathy Doyle-Horney
Williamson St.
-Ryan Browne